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Clarendon Park 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

We have revised our beat priorities as of July 2025 to reflect what we have been told concerns the community most. 

• Priority 1: ASB and Seasonal Crime—Victoria park. We have had an escalation in reports of Vehicle Related ASB in 
Victoria Park’s Car Park—The area will be a top priority for the beat team along with Traffic Police being involved. We 
will be supported by council CCTV located in the car park to identify offenders. 

 What we did:  Throughout 2025, a number of Section 59 warnings, Traffic Offence Reports (TOR) and some seizures of 
 vehicles have taken place.  We will be persevering with this. 4 notices sent out in the last week of July 

• Priority 2:  e-Scooters and e-Bikes -  Ongoing concerns of e-scooters and bikes being ridden anti-socially in the      

Clarendon Park area. 

 What we did:  To date; across Clarendon Park and neighbouring areas, an approx. 300 E-scooters and bikes have been 

 seized. We will be continuing with Op. Pedalfast for the foreseeable. 

• Priority 3: Vehicle Crime - We will carry on with our initiatives to remind and re-educate about vehicle security over 

the summer months. 

 What we Did: Vehicles that appear to have been left in situ for some time have also been checked with the departure 

 of students  from the area. 2 thefts from  vehicles in July 

PCSO Ammo Sanghera 

PS Mike Green 

PC Des Bausor 
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Other Local News 

Community engagements 

Come and speak to your local beat team about any issues or concerns you may have or to raise any issues 

effecting you or your local community. Officers will be available at the following events: 

• Bike Register—3rd August 2025 at 10:00—Morrisons Aylestone Road 

• Retail Visits—August 12th at 10:00—Clarendon Park Road 

• Street Consultation—20th August2025 at 10:30 at Greenhill Road 

South Leicester Police 

@LPSouthLeics 

www.leics.police.uk 

southleicesterNPAexternal@leics.police.uk 

• Bike Register—PCSO Paul Williams will be hosting monthly Bike Marking events over the coming months.       

These venues will be advertised on Neighbourhood Link when they take place. 

• Queens Road—Concerns have been raised about localised Shoplifting the Queens Road area—patrols will be increas-

ing sporadically to deter/detect offenders. 

• Summer Events—Many events are set to take place throughout the summer months, you will see officers at these 

events to ensure they are safe and enjoyable for everyone in attendance.   

For all our crime prevention advice visit: www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention 

Our advice offers best practice for you to follow alongside practical crime prevention methods: from basic hints and tips to 

more detailed strategies. 

To keep up to date with the latest scams, you can follow Action Fraud on Facebook: www.facebook.com/actionfraud 

Alternatively, the Action Fraud website is: www.actionfraud.police.uk 

Crime Prevention 

We rely on feedback and concerns raised by the 

community. To take part in a short survey regard-

ing confidence in Leicestershire Police, please use 

the QR code to the left. In turn, we will continue 

to review and adapt our plans accordingly. 

http://www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention
http://www.facebook.com/actionfraud
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/

